
"Dear colleagues, staff, Parents, and Students, 

As we celebrate the festival of lights, I on behalf of the school management want to 

wish you all a very happy Diwali! May this festive season bring joy, peace, and 

prosperity to your homes. 

 

I'm grateful for our school community, which is filled with kindness, compassion, 

and dedication. May we continue to spread love and light in all that we do. 

Thank you for being a part of our school family. 

Warm regards, 

Rajbir Kaur  

Principal  

DAV Rohini 

 
                                 

 


